
Dear Christopher,


PROPS was created to celebrate the Full Sail culture of leadership, innovation, stewardship, creative
contribution, and community involvement to continuously improve the environment for our learning
community.


In June 2013, you were recognized for the Academic Innovation category by someone who wishes to
remain anonymous. The recognition was submitted as follows:


It has been a great learning experience!


On behalf of Full Sail, I want to thank you for your passion and commitment to providing an
outstanding education experience for our students.


CC: Noelani Cornell


